
 

Page 1 of 2 
 

 

 

 

April 29, 2024 

 

Dear Resident/Landowner, 

 

Re:  Drainage Improvement – Villa Drive 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

We are writing to let you know that starting this May, a Sturgeon County contractor will be working on 

drainage improvements in your area. This work includes roadside ditching and culvert replacements.  

 

You may see survey crews on-site before construction begins. Once surveying is done, the contractor 

will move their equipment to the worksite shortly before the work starts, and they will be in the area for 

about 4-8 days. Please be aware that the construction schedule may change depending on weather 

conditions. 

 

What this means to you 

Residents will experience temporary road closures and brief delays when traffic is reduced to a single 

lane. Notification will be provided 48 hours in advance for the temporary road closure of Fernwood 

Crescent at Villa Drive. Residents of Fernwood Crescent will be temporarily detoured to the Bellerose 

Drive entrance during construction.  

 

Staying in touch 

To stay up to date on all our projects, please visit the road construction project pages on our website at 

www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads. We encourage you to sign up to follow this construction project, as well 

as any others that may be of interest, and receive weekly progress email updates. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Devin Patterson, Supervisor, Operations 

Transportation at dpatterson@sturgeoncounty.ca or call 780-939-8252.  

We appreciate your understanding as we work to enhance Sturgeon County’s infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 

 

       
     Maximus Adu-Safo 

      Director (Acting), Transportation & Engineering Services 

      Sturgeon County 

 

      Enclosure: 1 (Map) 

 

CC:  Mayor Alanna Hnatiw, Sturgeon County 

Councillor Kristin Toms, Division 2, Sturgeon County 

Reegan McCullough, Chief Administrative Officer, Sturgeon County 

Gord Cebryk, General Manager, Infrastructure Services, Sturgeon County  

  

http://www.sturgeoncounty.ca/Roads
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